
 
Not only will we have all 3 scoreboards lit and

stadium lights on, you will also get the chance to
see your favorite staff and faculty! 

 
We will, however, all abide by the social

distancing rules that go along with COVID-19
and ask that everyone please stay in their

vehicles.
 

We encourage all of our Solvay Bearcat
community membersto turn on outdoor lights

and show your Solvay spirit!
For the parade, we would love to see your school

spirit by decorating your vehicles in 
Orange and Blue and wearing as much 

Bearcat gear as possible!
 

Please enter up Stanton Ave. and 
follow the signage!

 
IT’S A GREAT DAY TO BE A BEARCAT!

LIGHT THE NIGHT
CLASS OF 2020


